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February 3, 2021 

Mr. Russ Blackburn 

City Manager 

City of Port St. Lucie 

121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd.  
Port St. Lucie, FL 34984

RE:  Utility Work by Highway Contractor Agreement (UWHCA) 

County:   St. Lucie County 
Financial No:     431752-6-56-01 
Description:       Port St. Lucie Blvd. from South of Alcantara Blvd. to South of Darwin Blvd. Widening 

Dear Mr. Blackburn:   

Please see attached fully executed Utility Work by Highway Contractor Agreement (UWHCA) for the 

above-referenced project.  As per the executed Agreement, you are hereby notified that the official estimate 

for this project is $1,724,940.00 plus 12%.  Please remit funds to the Florida Department of Transportation in 

the amount of $1,931,932.80 on or before April 26, 2021. 

Official Estimate  $1,724,940.00  

2% for CEI  $      34,498.80  

10% Contingency  $   172,494.00  
UWHCA Total  $1,931,932.80  

Please provide concurrence in writing of the City’s acceptance of the official estimate of this utility work and 

remit the total funds due to the Department as specified above.  I have attached the instructions for a wire 

transfer, should you prefer that method of payment, or mail your check to my attention at the above-

mentioned address. 

Sincerely,  

Arleen Dano 
Utilities Project Manager 

cc: FDOT Project Manager 
File     
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